
 

  

 Marine Development 
Lancaster House 
Hampshire Court  
Newcastle Upon Tyne 
NE4 7YH 

T +44 (0) 300 123 1032 
F +44 (0) 191 376 2681 
www.gov.uk/mmo 

Peter Robottom 
National Infrastructure Directorate 
The Planning Inspectorate 
(via e-mail only) 

 

Your ref: TR030002 

Our reference: DCO/2014/00002 

 
 
22 December 2015 
 
Dear Mr Robottom, 
 
PROPOSED YORK POTASH HARBOUR FACILITIES 
COMMENTS ON RESPONSES TO EXAMINING AUTHORITY’S DRAFT DCO, REPORT 
ON THE IMPLICATIONS FOR EUROPEAN SITES (RIES).  Deadline 7 
 
The Marine Management Organisation (MMO) is an interested party for the examination of 
Development Consent Order (DCO) applications for Nationally Significant Infrastructure 
Projects (NSIP) in the marine area.  
 
The MMO has no further comments on the responses made to the Examining Authority’s 
draft DCO by the applicant or the proposed changes stated in Document 8.8 submitted on 
16 December 2015. 
The position of the MMO on the matter “deemed refusal” Schedule 5, Paragraph 17, as 
previously stated remains unchanged. 
 
 
Please note that the MMO reserves the right to make further comments on this application 
throughout the examination process and to modify its present advice or opinion in view of 
any additional information that may come to our attention. 
 
 

 
Adam Chumbley 
Marine management Organisation 
 
CC:  
Jayne Griffiths – MMO  
Joe Wilson – MMO  
Morag Thomson – Eversheds 
Matt Simpson – Royal Haskoning



 

  

 




